24, Hotel Imperial,
New Delhi.

April 30, 1958,

I was delighted to have your letter of the 26th.

I have not written to you before as I was extremely
busy. Moreover, we have just returmed from the hills.
Kulu was very wonderful. The days were quite clear
and the temperature was minimum 48°F and maximum TOOF
Every thing was in flower and we expect wonderful
fruit crops. The Govermment is developing Kulu,
building roads and improving the valley and I expect
in another two or three years, it will become quite
pleasant and travel would become guite easy. I

have taken a number of photographs which I will show
you upon my arrival in Bangalore. Kindly give the
enclosed letters to Mr. Legge and Mr. K.K, Nayar

Read them through so that you have an idea of the
contents. Mr. Nayar could consult Fraser & Ross

if there is any point he would like to clarify.

If there is any special question that may arise
please wire us here and ask Mr. Nayar to attend to
this matter and complete it before he again goes

out of Bangalore.

Delhi has hecome very hot and a friend of mine
measured the temperature while driving in a car,
which was 117°F, but it is somewhat better now
though I do not think the cool spell will last for
any length of time. We are very buay here and
there is very little time for anything except our
work.

I shall be writing to you again in a few days.

Mrs. E.L. Chaudhri,

%gﬁ Infantr Road,
BALORE CANT




